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British Water Polo League  
The Lizards team finished as runners up in the Super 5 league.   
 
The Liver Birds team finished third in Championship One after two more good 
results in Liverpool on the last weekend of the season.  
 
The Water Beatles team did not qualify to get back into Division 3 for the first time in 
their history and we will need to consider the future of these players for next season. 
  
 
SE u17/u19 Championships 
The Liverpool u17 girl’s team has qualified for the finals of the Swim England Youth 
Championship which is being staged here in Liverpool on the weekend of May 7/8th . 
The other teams in the finals are Sheffield, Cheltenham and Manchester. 
 
The Liverpool u19 girl’s team just missed out in their qualification round coming third 
behind Manchester and Sheffield. 
 
British Champions Cup 
The Liverpool Lizards have qualified for the revised Champions Cup competition and 
will travel to Coventry later in May to play against Coventry in the semi-finals. If they 
win they will play the winner of the other semi-final between Manchester and Otter. 
The overall winner will qualify to play in the LEN trophy in Europe. 
 
 
England Juniors 
Last weekend saw Hannah 
Pyper, Hannah Giles and 
Amelie Cornell travel to the 
Czech Republic to play for 
England and Great Britain 
against, South Africa, Lithuania, 
Ireland and the Czech Republic.  
 
 
Liverpool & District League 
The Liverpool men’s team has continued to have a successful season with wins 
against Port Sunlight, Bridgefield u19s and Chester. 
 
M6 League 
This new water polo league is now up and running and will involve matches for men, 
women, and juniors. 
 
Junior Sessions 
A mixed boys and girls Liverpool u11 team will be playing in a SNW minipolo festival 
later in May at the Aquatic Centre. 


